
Dear Both

I have started work on the examination.

I do not anticipate that the statutory tests for holding a hearing are likely to be met, and will confirm 
this shortly.

I will also set out a timetable shortly.

I attach my Note 1 which raises a few queries. I assume that this email and all that follow will go on 
the relevant website(s), so that regulation 16 representors who also wish to respond to the queries 
have the opportunity to do so.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards
Christopher LM

Christopher Lockhart-Mummery QC


